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10th January 2025
Happy New Year!
Our first week back was a very exciting one.
Weather wise, we were lucky that our new topic is " On a winter's day" and our first book is " Jack Frost".
We have had so many learning opportunities with the ice and snow. The children have loved exploring ice, watching it melt, feeling it, crunching it under their shoes and looking at it closely. Class 2 had a winter walk on Friday and we loved looking around the school at different areas of ice and looking at areas that had melted. We talked about the sun (heat) and that had meted the ice on the grass. We also wrote our names in the ice with our finger, the children loved that.
In maths, we have revisited more or less of quantities. We used 2 sets of snowballs to show quantities and then found the numeral to represent each set. The children really enjoyed this activity. 
We hope the children have settled back into school routines and they have enjoyed exploring the ice this week. 
Many thanks,
EYFS team. 
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